
 
 
 

 
MUNICIPALITY OF ANCHORAGE 

Board of Ethics 
 
October 19, 2022 
 
Subject:  Ethics Complaint for Potential Violation 2022-09  
 
Allegation: Violation of AMC 1.15.060 – Conflict of Interest; and AMC 1.15.110 – Use of 
Municipal Resources for Political or Partisan Activity   
 

On July 29, 2022, the Board of Ethics (“the Board”) received Ethics Complaint for 
Potential Violation 2022-09.  The complainant made a number of allegations against an assembly 
member, including that the assembly member had a conflict of interest, engaged in degrading 
behavior, filed a false police report, violated public trust by using vulgar language, and violated 
public trust by presenting an ordinance to usurp voters and the will of the people.   
 

After considering the complaint, the Board declined to review it further pursuant to AMC 
1.15.160(A)(2)(b) and (g).  The Board determined the allegations related to matters that are  
outside the jurisdiction of the board or would be better handled in another forum, or the 
allegations, if true, fail to constitute a violation of the code of ethics.       
 
Approved by the Municipality of Anchorage Board of Ethics 
 
Rebecca Windt Pearson, Chair 
Aesha Pallesen, Vice Chair 
Abram Goodstein 
Terrence Kelly 


	Information Memo For Municipal Board of Ethics
	2020-04 REDACTED for publication
	2020-07 REDACTED for publication
	2021-01 REDACTED for publication
	2021-02 REDACTED for publication
	2021-03 REDACTED for publication
	2021-05 REDACTED for publication
	2021-10 REDACTED for publication
	2021-12 REDACTED for publication
	2021-13 REDACTED for publication
	2021-14 REDACTED for publication
	2022-01 REDACTED for Publication
	2022-02 REDACTED for publication
	2022-03 REDACTED for publication
	2022-04 REDACTED for publication
	2022-07 and 2022-08 REDACTED for publication
	2022-09 REDACTED for publication
	2022-13 REDACTED for publication



